
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 04/03/25        Circular: QCS/March-25/ 153 

Subject: Class Photograph Notification 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are pleased to announce that the school has scheduled a Class Photograph session on 5th March 

2025, during school hours. This occasion presents a wonderful opportunity to create cherished 

memories. 

Kindly adhere to the following guidelines to ensure a uniform and presentable appearance: 

 Students must be dressed in a clean and well-maintained winter uniform: 

o Nursery – Grade II - : T-shirt, half jacket, and track pants 

o Grades III–VIII: Shirt, trousers, bow-tie and half-sleeved sweater 

 Hair should be neatly groomed. 

 Shoes must be properly polished. 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 
 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
HOS 


